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          43rd Session – Denmark
Recommendations to the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child
Prepared by Child Helpline International and Member Helplines – May 2006
________________________________________________________________

Recommendations: 

The elimination of the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography can be facilitated by adopting a holistic approach which uses national child helplines as a key strategic tool toward ensuring child protection on a global level. 

Denmark has a toll free helpline for children. If the helpline receives increased government support, it has the potential to reach over 77,534 children annually*. 

To reach this number of children, the government needs to: 

· Ensure the helpline receives a nationally accessible 3 or 4-digit toll-free number that is free for both the helpline and callers calling from all phones, including fixed lines and mobile phones.
· Provide core funding to maintain and expand the service, reaching out to marginalised communities and rural areas across the nation.

· Facilitate the collaboration of the helpline with other child-focused NGOs and state alliances, such as the police, health and social welfare systems to enhance its intervention and follow-up model; thus, ensuring the long-term rehabilitation of children in need of care and protection.
· Work with the helpline through existing national child protection programmes to increase awareness amongst children.
· Use national government-financed radio and television programmes to increase awareness on activities and services available to children.
· Facilitate the creation of partnerships to fund projects.

Background:
The child helpline “BørneTelefonen” was established in 1987. The helpline operates from Monday to Friday 12.00h -21.00h, and Friday 12.00-19.00. The helpline’s primary strategy of reaching children is through the provision of counselling and referral services. In 2005, the helpline received approximately 33,000 calls. In addition, there were approximately 1100 participants in the Chat-service, 2300 calls to the Parents Helpline and 300 letters to the mail-service.
The government needs to provide more support to the helpline to maintain the ongoing provision of services, continue the awareness-raising programs and to ensure access to children who cannot pay the cost of a call. The government should assist in meeting the needs of all children, including the marginalised child, by ensuring that all children have equal access to the helpline, and that children can participate in the development of programmes. 

Financial commitment from the government and the telecoms sector is imperative to cover the core costs for the helpline’s expansion plans and to allocate a toll-free 3 or 4 digit number. 
If you wish further information please contact Child Helpline International:

Jeroo Billimoria

Executive Director, Child Helpline International

jeroo@childhelplineinternational.org

Tel: + 31 (0)20 528 9625

Fax: + 31 (0)20 638 7655 

Mob: + 31 (0)6 51979252

www.childhelplineinternational.org 
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* these figures are based on a study conducted by McKinsey
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